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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:  November 13, 2020   
 
Location:     Pyrola Lane, San Carlos      
 
Type of Crime/Incident:  Penal Code 487(a) – Grand Theft   
 
Suspect:      Paul Jason Kendrick ( 42 years old)       
 
Summary: In August 2020, Sheriff’s Deputies and Detectives began investigating Paul Jason 
Kendrick after it was learned he had befriended an elderly resident in San Carlos and shortly 
thereafter moved into her residence.  Over a period of several months, Kendrick stole the 
victim’s jewelry, vehicles, drained bank accounts, and attempted to sell the victim’s home.  As 
the investigation was getting started, Kendrick left the residence and his whereabouts was 
unknown.  
 
On 11/13/2020, a concerned neighbor reported seeing Kendrick back at the victim’s residence.  
Deputies responded and located Kendrick.  He was taken into  custody without incident and 
booked into the Maguire Correctional Facility.  
  
The investigation is on-going and additional charges are anticipated. Investigators are also 
concerned there could be additional victim’s and encourage anyone with any information to 
call 650-599-1536.  
 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
 

 
Written by: Sergeant D. Hoss, San Carlos Police Bureau 
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